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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY GENERAL AVIATION DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITY 
JOHN C. TUNE AIRPORT - JWN NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 

ADDENDUM #2 
JUNE 11, 2020 

 
The Notice of Availability (NOA) for the above project is hereby clarified and/or amended by the 
Airport Authority, as noted in this Addendum Number #2. 
 
 
Dear Respondents,  
 
Due to the occurrence of a natural disaster at the John C. Tune (JWN) airport on March 3rd, 2020 
the MNAA has decided to withdraw its solicitation for development of the parcels outlined in this 
NOA. Should the MNAA decide to release another solicitation for development at JWN at a later 
date that information will be made public via flynashville.com and all parties who submitted 
proposals to this NOA will be welcome and encouraged to participate again.  
 
Thank you for the time and effort that you gave to this solicitation.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Metropolitan Nashville Airport Authority 

 


